

114 GENESEE STREET UTICA, NY 13502 PH. (315) 724-4525 FAX (315) 734-9281 Jacqueline Hansen PO Box 1336 Topang, CA 90290

Dear Jacqueline:

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been chosen to be inducted into the National Distance Running Hall of Fame, as a member of the Class of 2012. The requirements for selection into the Hall of Fame are that the candidates have had a significant impact on distance running in America. Inductees are nominated and elected primarily by the current members of the Hall of Fame; you should be proud!

The National Distance Running Hall of Fame held its inaugural induction ceremony in July 1998 when running legends Ted Corbitt, Bill Rodgers, Joan Benoit Samuelson, Frank Shorter and Kathrine Switzer were inducted. Since then we have inducted thirty other world class athletes who have made significant contributions to the sport of United States distance running. In the past these ceremonies have received both national and international attention.

An official announcement will be made as part of the National Distance Running Hall of Fame Race Weekend. Each year the race is held the Sunday before Memorial Day Weekend to honor those who have been inducted into the Hall of Fame. This year's race will be held on May 20, 2012. Along with you, we will be inducting Glenn Cunningham and Horace Ashenfelter.

The Eleventh Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony will be held on Saturday, July 7th in Utica, New York – home of the Hall of Fame in conjunction with Boilermaker Road Race Weekend. We would be pleased to provide hotel and travel accommodations you and a guest to Utica for your induction into the National Distance Running Hall of Fame. You will begin to receive more information on the event as it draws near. In the meantime, should have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact my assistant, Mary MacEnroe, at (315) 724-4525 ext. 211 or emailing her at: mary@boilermaker.com, as she will be coordinating your travel arrangements.

We look forward to meeting you and honoring the achievements you have made in the sport of distance running.

Sincerely,

Timothy R. Reed Executive Director

Lemothy Reed

TRR/mm

The National Distance Running Hall of Fame, a 501 (c) (3) Corporation welcomes and appreciates your tax deductible donations.